From:
To: East Anglia ONE North; East Anglia Two

Cc: Subject: Matters from the Preliminary Meeting on 16th September 2020.

Date: 24 September 2020 16:39:45

Dear Sirs,

Further to the Preliminary Meeting I consider that:-

- 1. By making this meeting a "virtual" meeting too many of the residents of Friston were disenfranchised due to their lack of and/or inability to use the necessary IT equipment. The fact that you have had to arrange Training Days highlights the difficulties many of our residents have with this medium.
- 2. Although reference was made to the current B.E.I.S. Offshore Transmission Survey it appears that our Examination will not take into account the recommendations of that survey and report which should shape the strategy for all offshore and onshore developments in future. One of the areas it will be considering is substations linked directly to forms of ring mains which O.F.G.E.M. have suggested "to minimise the impact on coastal communities".

It is therefore quite wrong to carry on with our Examination until we know the recommendations of that Review.

For both the above reasons the Examinations should be suspended until the results of the B.E.I.S. Survey have been considered and when it's possible to hold open meetings in venues where residents who cannot attend virtually are able to attend in person keeping to social distancing. Other residents who are competent with IT could still attend virtually. This is quite feasible using the Snape conference facilities together with facilities and staff at cinemas in Aldeburgh and Leiston.

Tony Morley

Sent from my iPad